
School Supplies for 2020-2021 School Year 

 

 

-Please do not purchase school supplies over the summer- 

• Students do not need to have school supplies for the first week back for the 2020-2021 

school year.  

• For the first few days back in September, students will be placed with their old teachers 

from the 2019-20 school year. Teachers have general supplies in their rooms and students 

will have access to these (ie, no need to come to school on the first day with school 

supplies).  

• Near the end of the first week back, students will be placed in their new 2020-21 

classrooms. Teachers will give supply lists to parents once children are placed in their 

new classrooms. Once parents have these supply lists they can go ahead and purchase 

supplies.  

• Or, teachers may request a supply fee from parents so that they can purchase supplies for 

the entire class themselves.  

• We've decided to go this route this year so that students have the exact supplies requested 

by each classroom teacher. In years past, the use of a general supply list has resulted in 

parents buying supplies teachers do not want/need in their classrooms, or teachers 

requesting extra supplies from parents after the fact. We are hoping this new system will 

reduce both these issues. 

 

All the best, 

Cherry Hill Teaching Staff 


